
 

 

 

Dividend Reinvestment Plan 

 

Cash Converters International Limited (“the Company”) wishes to advise of a change to the Company 

Dividend Reinvestment Plan (DRP) in regard to the election date to participate in the DRP. 

Previously the Application Form (or Variation Notice or Withdrawal Notice) must have been received 

prior to 5.00 pm (Perth time) on the Record Date for the dividend. Shareholders now have one 

business day (up to 5.00 pm Perth time) following the Record Date to lodge their Application Form 

(or Variation Notice or Withdrawal Notice) to participate in the DRP.  

The full copy of the DRP is available at: www:investorcentre.com/au or the Company website at: 

www.cashconverters.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ralph Groom  

Company Secretary 

Cash Converters International Limited 

9 September 2014  


